Sent: 17/04/2024 4:35:25 PM
Subject: Planning Submission DA2024/841102

Attention: Planning Submissions

Dear Sir

We have just purchased 12C Brighton Street, Freshwater, 2096. Our neighbour at 12A
Brighton Street has now submitted DA2024/841102 for:

‘Alterations and Additions to a Dwelling House including a Driveway.’

We have two concerns we would like to submit for your attention:

1. Our garden is not currently overlooked by 12A. However, it is possible that the new upstairs
windows, especially over the new carport, will overlook our property. We would like to request
that the upstairs windows should have fixed louvres to let in light, but not overlook us.
Alternatively, the windows could be positioned above eye level from 12A.

2. We also request that no construction vehicles should block the shared driveway at any
time.

We look forward to hearing from you.
Kind Regards
Pamela King

Sent from my iPhone



